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13th July 2017 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
Next week, on Thursday 20th July, your child’s year group will be holding a class party to 
celebrate the successful year they have had and to mark the end of the school year. 
 
Your child is welcome to wear their own clothes, not school uniform, on this day.  
 
We would really appreciate it if you could send your child into school with some ‘finger 
food’ to contribute to a table of party food for the children to enjoy. If you are able to 
help with this, then please could you send food items into school with your child on the 
morning of the party.  
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss Kohli 
Headteacher 
 


